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Comments: I would like to see the existing areas of CNF left open to all groups, MOTORIZED INCLUDED. As a

lifelong Alaskan I access CNF via snowmachine, ATV, boat &amp; enjoy hiking &amp; fishing in CNF. I strongly

oppose losing any acres of snowmachine/ all-terrain vehicle terrain on the Kenai Penn. Therefor Alternatives C

&amp; D is unacceptable. Additionally if you start closing down motorized vehicles in the CNF you are limiting

First Responders by limiting to aerial support/rescue only. These motorized trails also serve as an emergency

access route for First Responders. Any further acres designated as "Wilderness" will limit Winter Recreational

opportunities &amp; displace motorized users.  For many Disabled Individuals that cannot hike or bike ride, this

will completely eliminate areas of access for them. 


